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Two Food Handlers Training Sessions in September 

Friday, 22 August, 2025 - The Environmental Health Division will be hosting two Food 

Handlers Training sessions for the month of September. 

The first session will take place virtually on September 9 at 9:00 a.m.  

Participants should ensure that WebEx is downloaded prior to the session.   

The next session will take place at the Elmore Stoutt High School’s (L shape 

building) Lecture Room on 23 September at 5:00 p.m. 

 All attendees must have materials for note-taking, such as a pen and paper. 

Renewing food handlers should have their food handler’s card and identification card, 

while new food handlers are to present a passport-sized photo, social security card, and 

identification card. 

Interested persons must have an email address and register using the link   

https://bvigov.webex.com/weblink/register/ra2b8ef369b77a045612fcfc4286d019e 

Sharing of screens will not be allowed. 

Follow the Environmental Health Division BVI on Facebook for updated 

information and food handlers’ sessions registration links.  

For more information, please contact the division at (284) 468-5110 or ehd@gov.vg. 
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